
     

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Planning Commission Meeting CANCELED 

October 5, 2022 
 

Site Visit and Notice of Quorum of Oakley Planning Commission 
Agenda 

TUESDAY, October 4, 2022 
11:00 a.m. 

Oakley City Planning Commission will take a tour of the Gardner Village, located 
at 1100 West 7800 South.  The purpose of this meeting will be to visit and discuss 
possible land uses and architectural applications that could be relevant and 
complimentary to the design guidelines the city has put forward thus far for the 
Oakley City Center project. 

 
1. Leave Oakley City Hall 11:00 a.m. 
2. Tour facility 12:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
3. Return to Oakley City Hall 3:00 p.m. 

 
A quorum of the Planning Commission members will be in attendance.  
  
This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning Commission, but this notice is being posted in compliance with the 
Utah Open Meetings Act.  
 
Planning Commission will not deliberate, take any formal action on any items discussed. 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE:   

 
I hereby certify that this notice has been posted in three (3) public places.  

Stephanie Woolstenhulme, City Deputy Recorder.  
 

 

 


